
Sentence
Writting

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

The sad Boy.

The cat is fat.

She got a new bike

You did see the bat.

The horse is brown.



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

Mom likes to chit chat.

The shack has a roof.

The sock has shrunk.

Chad is in the ship.

That car is blue.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

The hat is  black.

Here is the fat cat.

She got a new car.

The worm love to dig.

It's time for bed.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

The boy sit's at his desk.

Go brush your teeth.

I got my haircut.

The fish is small.

The sky is blue.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

He falls down.

He goes for a walk.

That is a hen.

I can see the pen.

There are two boys.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

I see the chest.

The boy needs to rest.

She takes a test.

He wears a vest.

My hair is golden.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

Does he play tennis?

He drives to work.

Do they talk alot?

Do they eat icecream?

California is in America.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

She like bananas.

Does she drink coffee?

You don't listen to me.

I love my new pet.

Do you like apple?

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

Mary enjoys cooking.

I like to read books.

You run to the party.

I have my kite.

The girl was very cute.

Sentence
Writting



Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

She will eat the nuts.

This is my jug.

I like songs.

I like to have fun.

My friend is so pretty.

Sentence
Writting


